UPTOWN

Milan, September 16th, 2014

Subject: reference letter

I, the undersigned, Fausto Simone, General Manager of the Uptown Palace Hotel, herewith testify
that Fenim srl Company, which is the provider of our maintenance service since 2012, is reliably
and professionally performing its activity in accordance to our contract.

Faithfully

Fausto Simone
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